
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>  

Sent: 26 May 2021 16:16 

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: 211147 - Planning application comment was submitted 

 

The following is a comment on application P211147/RM by 'Planning & 
Development Committee Ross-on-Wye Town Council' 

  

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application 

 
Comment:  

Members object to the application due to the reasons stated/objection made by the 
Ministry of Defence. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Planning & Development Committee 
Last name: Ross-on-Wye Town Council 
 
Email: assistantclerk@rosstc-herefordshire.gov.uk 

Postcode: HR9 5HL 
Address: The Corn Exchange 
High Street 
Ross-on-Wye 

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:  

Link Id: 
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_applicatio
n_search/details?id=211147 

Form reference: 757400 

 
This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or 

open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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